
NOTICE OF CANCELATION AND 
RESCHEDULING OF  

FEDERAL COURTHOUSE MEETING

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

The Federal Courthouse Meeting that 
was originally scheduled to take place 

on Wednesday, April 10 at noon in  
the 8th floor break room of City Hall 

(100 N. Andrews Avenue) has  
been canceled.

The meeting has been rescheduled for 
Thursday, April 18 at noon in the  
City Hall 8th floor break room.


